
 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
 

 Sammamish Parks & Recreation Department  
Volunteer Appreciation Event 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Sammamish Recreation Division will hold a Volunteer Appreciation 
dinner on Friday, March 14, 2025. The dinner event will begin at 6 p.m. and end at 8 p.m. and be 
held at the Beaver Lake Lodge. 
 
This closed event seeks to recognize the great work gifted by our local volunteers from restoration 
work, event support, to commissions, and more. This is an RSVP only event due to limited space 
and to reduce food waste. 
 
Additional information about the Volunteer Appreciation dinner may be obtained by contacting 
the Volunteer Coordinator, Francine Sanchez, at fsanchez@sammamish.us or via telephone at 
(425) 531-1283. 
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